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What’s New  
Our NEW look Flyer. A copy is attached for you to print out or 
email around and share. 
 

What’s coming up 
We really want to know what you think of us. Please 
complete our Survey – only days to go until it closes. 
We will use this to work better with you. 
Our 2019 AGM is planned for Sunday November 3rd: 

please hold the afternoon free. Venue details closer to then. 
And see our Events page. 

 

What the Action Groups are up to 
Genuine Citizen participation: completing the reflection of the four participatory processes 
held in 2018 and seeking a meeting with the Chief Minister to take these processes forward. 
Connected Communities: working to hold a Kitchen Table based community activity in the 
Kambah area. 
MLA Roles Responsibilities Relationships: completing MLA interviews to follow up on the 
2016 ACT Election Candidate Statements and planning a series of conversations with people 
to explore understandings of MLA roles. 

 

Help needed 
1. We need someone who can help put together the Library/Resources section 

and sort our current collection into the identified categories. 
2. We need people with website design and building experience. 
3. We need someone with graphic design skill to help design publicity material 

and the website. 
4. We need someone who can work on the Style Guide (the document that helps keep our text 

and colours consistent). 
5. We want to bring together resources to make a guide to help people use the current 

political system better. We have some early ideas, but it needs putting together. 
6. Compiling the Newsletter and member updates – compile and give to Secretary to send 
7. Research and reporting 
8. Track ACT Legislative Assembly inquiries and report to Committee 
9. Draft submissions for Assembly Inquiries 
10. Prepare education materials/ briefings/ factsheets 

 

How to keep up with what is happening 
We upload onto Facebook, tweet at @CAPADACT and have a website. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8BJM9WP
http://canberra-alliance.org.au/events/
https://canberra-alliance.org.au/ag-gcp/
https://canberra-alliance.org.au/ag-cc/
http://canberra-alliance.org.au/ag-mlarra/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1487360858250888/
https://canberra-alliance.org.au/
http://canberra-alliance.org.au/events/


Please contact me if you would like to learn more about CAPaD or become involved in some of our work, and 
please feel free to circulate this newsletter to others who might be interested. 
 
Peter Tait 
Secretary 
Contact: secretary@canberra-alliance.org.au 

https://canberra-alliance.org.au/ 
The Canberra Alliance tweets at @CAPADACT 

And find us on Facebook  
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